
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Village Board of the Village of Phoenix, will hold a Public 

Hearing at 6:50 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, on March 7, 2023 at the Sweet Memorial Building, 
455 Main Street, Phoenix, New York, relative to the adoption of proposed Local Law 1 of 2023 – 

Amending Chapter 205, Table C, “Parking Spaces” of the Village of Phoenix Code.  

 

All interested parties will be heard. 
 

A copy of the proposed local law is available for review at the office of the Village Clerk. 
 

Date: February 21, 2023    s/Roxanne Demo     
                                                   Roxanne Demo, Village Clerk 
        

 


